
 

Nursery Newsletter  

Friday 21st March 2025 

 

What a busy week it has been in Nursery!​
The children have finished off their special surprises for Mother’s Day next week. They 

dressed up in pirate costumes to have their pictures taken for a ‘Wanted’ poster, and Pirate 

Jack sent them on a special mission! 

 

On Wednesday morning, we went on our trip to Little World of Scholars in Altrincham. The 

children had a lovely time, and we were very proud of how well they behaved and their 

impeccable manners. 

 

On Wednesday afternoon, the children received another video message from Captain Jack. 

He sent them a very special mission—learning how to walk the plank! We took Maggie to the 

field, where Captain Jack had left a very high and wobbly plank for us to walk (luckily, the 

field has no sharks). The children did a fantastic job, using their arms to balance as they 

walked along. It was lovely to hear them cheering each other on. 

 

Next Week 

Next week, we have our ‘Pirate Day’ on Wednesday. Children can come to school wearing 

pirate-themed fancy dress if they wish. We have a very special treasure hunt planned for 

the morning during our Outdoor Learning session. In the afternoon, we will be enjoying party 

treats and pirate jigs! 

 

Nursery Notices  

If you wish to increase your child’s sessions for the Summer Term, please email Mrs Daniels 

by Friday, 28th March at enquiries@forestschool.co.uk  

 

Booking is open for our Non-Term-Time Nursery and Kindergarten Provision for the Easter 

Holidays. We will be open from Monday 7th April - Friday 11th April from 7:30 am to 5:00 

pm. To book please visit your Magic Booking account here. Please note that bookings must be 

made one week in advance. 

 

We hope you have a lovely weekend and look forward to seeing everyone next week. 

Miss Bardsley, Miss Hamilton, Miss Smith and Miss Saez 
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